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The NMFS-Sea Grant Joint Fellowship Program in Population and Ecosystem Dynamics and Marine 
Resource Economics places Ph.D. students in research-based fellowships that provide support for up to 
three years. The program is designed to fulfill workforce development needs identified by the NOAA 
National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) and since 1990, has provided opportunities for 144 Ph.D. 
students. 

The opportunity to apply for 2021 fellowships is now open. Applications are due to Sea Grant programs 
on January 26, 2021. See links below for additional information on applying: 

More on the fellowship program and links to opportunities 

Funding announcement on Grants.gov 

Questions? Contact your local Sea Grant Program or the National Sea Grant Office at 
oar.sg.fellows@noaa.gov / (240) 507-3712. 

seagrant.noaa.gov 

STAY CONNECTED 

https://seagrant.noaa.gov/NMFS-SG-Fellowship
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=329805
https://seagrant.noaa.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/NOAA.SeaGrant/
https://twitter.com/SeaGrant
https://www.instagram.com/seagrant_noaa/
mailto:oar.sg.fellows@noaa.gov

